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[bookmark: _Toc2945835][bookmark: _GoBack]SHOULD NEW ZEALAND RATIFY THE 2014 FORCED LABOUR PROTOCOL?
Submission template

This submission template is for your feedback and comments on the discussion paper.  The closing date for submissions is 14 April.
Please email your submission to:	or post it to:	Attention: Jessica Russell
jessica.russell@mbie.govt.nz 	Ministry of Business, 
	Innovation and Employment
	PO Box 1473
	WELLINGTON 6140


	Contact Details

	Name of submitter
	

	Address
	


	Phone 
	

	Email
	

	Are you submitting as an individual or on behalf of an organisation
	Individual 	  / 	On behalf of an organisation

	May we contact you to discuss your submission?
	OK to contact	  /	Please do not contact

	If submitting on behalf of an organisation:

	Organisation you represent 
	

	Who the organisation represents
	

	How the views of the members were assembled
	

	Disclosure of information
Your submission, or the information it contains, may be subject to public release, or to disclosure under the Official information Act 1982.  Persons making submissions that include commercially or otherwise sensitive material that they wish the Ministry to withhold under the Act should clearly identify the relevant information and the applicable grounds under which the Ministry could withhold the information

	Is this information commercially or otherwise sensitive?
	OK to disclose	 /	 Sensitive material – please do not disclose
		  the information that I have identified

	Do you wish your comments to be disclosed publicly?
	OK to disclose	/	Please do not disclose

	If you are an individual, do you wish your identify to be disclosed?
	OK to disclose	/	Please do not disclose

	Questions sought for comment

	Should New Zealand become party to the Forced Labour Protocol, 2014?
	
	Yes	/ 	No

	If yes, why? If not, why not?
	





	Are there particular areas in New Zealand law, policy or practice that you think would need to be changed before New Zealand could ratify it?
	

	Are there other costs or impacts that need to be considered?
	





	Do you have any other comments?
	






If you would like to discuss any aspects of this proposal before submitting your views, contact Jessica Russell, by email at jessica.russell@mbie.govt.nz, or by phone on (04) 901 3826.
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